From: Donna Johnson
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 2:22 PM

To: Tammy Ward <tward@harnett.org>

Subject: RE: Coble Ski School

Thank you,

Donna M. Johnson

Harnett County Planning Services

Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep.
108 E. Front St.

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-814-6431(office)

910-893-2793 (fax)



